Return to Nursing Practice 2022
The School of Health Sciences, Bangor University is very pleased to announce the launch of our new Return to Nursing Practice programme in Spring 2022 (subject to NMC approval). Our programme is designed to provide a flexible route for former registrants wishing to return to the dynamic world of clinical practice, and wishing to make a difference again in nursing.  
The programme will provide a bespoke learning experience for the four fields of nursing (adult, mental health, learning disability, and children’s nursing) focusing on developing decision-making, renewing knowledge, and supporting competence in clinical skills and nursing procedures.  
Working in partnership with Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB),a  combination of online and face-to-face teaching (blended learning) will be used to update your knowledge of contemporary nursing, underpinned by the principles of safe, effective, and person-centred care. Clinical knowledge and skills will be consolidated during a part-time practice placement within the Health Board, designed to meet to field specific needs of the programme. Here you will receive excellent support from practice assessors and supervisors and experience the range of services offered by the largest health organisation in Wales which provides primary, community, mental health and acute hospital services for the population of North Wales.
The programme is also suitable for those who have joined the temporary register as part of the NMC’s Covid-19 response and who wish to apply for permanent registration. Programme delivery can be bilingual to suit individual language preferences.
The School of Health Sciences is part of the world-leading Bangor University, where excellence in teaching and research is matched by an individualised package of support, ranging from personal tutor, link tutor, practice education facilitators and student support services.
Register your interest now
If you’d like to restart your Nursing career in the spring of 2022 (exact course start date TBC) with Bangor University on our new RTP Nursing course then please email us with your name and contact details and we’ll keep you updated when the programme is validated and when a start date is confirmed. If you’d like to be added to our register of those interested in RTP with Bangor then please e-mail l.melville-richards@bangor.ac.uk.


hechooloHeliSines,BgorUnersty i ery plssd 10
Syl 022 (it 10 AN pproval O prograne e s
provide e routfor o gt wshing o et o he.
e of g (b cin ity nd chers
o] i o Ao i, b, vkl

(BEUNEYS combinaan of ol s et 0k ecing (g
Ieaming) il b e 0 ey oo cotemporary s,
nderpimedythe e e, s prso cnred o
e i nd s il oot dorngs o e
pracice plceent withi o Hskh Bard. desged et 0t
Epoci nedsofth protr e, Here yow il e el upprt

o rictc s and supror nd eperines h e of
Semicnoflred b th gt s crganston i Wols wheh povies
iy, communty mentt et 3o e bspial series or e
popstano ok Wl

er 5 gt e NS Coi 19 respors nd who Wish 0y fr
permanentrgrton Progranme deeey b bilgas 0 o
il g riees.

heSchuo o Wenl st of o work el Bgor
nddualsod kage of pport.rangig o pesonl ki o,
s ———

Hyout et restartyou Nursin crernhe spring o 2022 (et
o stat e THCY with BagorUnvrsy o u nw TP Ko
o e e vt with your e 4 oot gl hd T
o you updtedwhen e pogramme s vilstad and whe st e




